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This document provides a summary of questions and responses from the District for the ERP System and 
Implementation Services Request for Proposal (RFP) issued on May 7, 2018 and is hereby made a part of the 
RFP documents. 
 
1. Can companies from Outside USA can apply for this?  
         (like,from India or Canada) 
 A: Yes, we do not include a local preference in this RFP. 
 
2. Do we need to come over there for meetings? 
 A: Yes, we would require some meetings on site. 
 
3. Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside USA? 
        (like, from India or Canada) 
 A: Yes 
 
4. Can we submit the proposals via email? 
 A: Yes, email address is asaccareccia@lvmwd.com 
 
5. How is this effort being funded? 
 A: The funding will come from our three enterprise funds. 
 
6. How much do you anticipate this ERP system will cost? 

A: The District will select the best proposal utilizing the all of the criteria specified in Section 5 of 
the RFP. 

 
7. I understand that the LVMWD had also been interested in ERP System Integrator   
    Services. Could you say where this effort stands as of now and when you might  
    expect movement with this project? 

A: If the District utilizes an ERP System Integrator the District will issue a separate RFP. This will not 
be determined until after this RFP is completed. 

 
8. Are there any specific technology solutions that LVMWD plans to procure/replace in 
    the next 5 years? If so, what and when? 
 A: Currently there are no specific plans within the next 5 years to procure or  
              replace anything related to the ERP system. 
 
9.  Does LVMWD have any unique account set-up needs related to the arrangement with the Triunfo 
Sanitation District? Anything that would require multiple entity reporting, for example. 

A: The District currently uses a separate fund to account for JPA financials. The  
   District needs the ability to run reports via fund. 

 
 
All other document content of original Request for Proposal remains unchanged.   
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